
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to those who attended our coffee morning, or sent in donations. We 
raised £182.07 which has been sent to Macmillian to help those who are fighting 
cancer. 

Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 06.10.2023 

Relationships and Behaviour Meeting - Change of Date 

In September, we introduced a new Relationships and Behaviour Policy. This was the result of nearly a year ’s 
worth of research and work by Miss Amison.  

Miss Amison is excited to share with you some changes that we have made in school. We have had to make a 
change to the date that we are running our parent information evening on our 
new Relationships and Behaviour Policy. The new date for the meeting is Monday 
16th October from 4pm. Having strong relationships within school is vital. In 
addition to this, it is important that relationships between home and school are 
equally strong, and part of that is parents having an in depth understanding of 
the systems that are used in school.  

We hope to welcome as many of you as possible as we continue to develop the 
links between home and school.  

Non-uniform day for 'Aspiration Week' 

The week before half term, WB 23rd October, will 
be our very first 'Aspiration Week' at Dove Bank!   

We have visitors from all walks of life coming into 
school to introduce the children to some exciting  
careers that could await them as they grow older. 
We hope to inspire and excite the children with their 
real-life experiences!  

As part of this, Friday 27th October will be a        
non-uniform day. We would like the children to dress 
in anything that shows a job that they might like to 
do when they are 
older. Their own 
clothes with a badge 
or sticker indicating 
a job title would be     
sufficient, but    
nurses, scientists or 
anything else you can 
think of, would be 
great! We will       
celebrate this during 
our afternoon      
assembly on that 
day. As always, thank 
you for your        
support.  

School Photographs 

I have had some queries about school photographs 
and when these are due to take place. Individual,   
Sibling and Family groups photographs will be taken 
on Monday 13th November. If your child is in Doves 
or Nursery and not due to be in that day, please feel 
free to come to the school office at 8:30 where you 
will be able to get a photograph. Siblings, who do not 
attend school, can also be brought into school, via the 
main office at 8:30, if you would like a family shot.  

Autumn dates were sent out in September, so please 
refer to these to ensure you are aware of future 
dates .  

Wear Yellow 

On Tuesday 10th October, we will be wearing yellow 
across the school to stand out and show up for young 
people’s mental health. Children can exchange one 
item of uniform for a yellow item, or accessorise with 
yellow (apart from the yellow item, children will be in 
school uniform/PE kit). 

World Mental Health Day is about raising awareness 
of mental health and driving positive change for    
everyone’s mental health. It’s also a chance to talk 
about mental health, how we need to look after it, 
and how important it is to get help if you are     
struggling.  


